
Academic Newsletter – We want your feedback!
Published  1/19/2017 by  Ashley Ribbel

in the Winter 2017 issue

 

In this issue, there is a balance of short articles on teaching and learning as well as updates

from the Program Quality unit, the Registrar’s Office, and the Teaching & Learning Centre.

The newsletter is a work in progress and we encourage your ideas and feedback. Please

send your comments to Ashley.Ribbel@senecacollege.ca. Our plan is to publish the

newsletter three times a year; however, if we find a positive response, we will increase the

number accordingly.

 

 

View the Winter 2017 issue of the Academic Newsletter.

Winter 2017 issue
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